From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk [mailto:webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 07 June 2017 17:50

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application 'P171532/0' by 'Simon Brookes'

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment:

There should be more than one access road into a housing development. If
there was a serious accident or incident on the Bromyard road how would the
emergency services reach the incident through the traffic with only one
access”?

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Simon
Last name: Brookes

Telephone:
Email:

Postcode: HR8 1LR
Address: Wellington Heath



